
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

EPA Postpones Community Meeting on Ethylene Oxide Emissions in Westlake, La. 
 

(DALLAS – Aug. 30, 2021) The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will postpone a planned a 
virtual community meeting to provide residents of Westlake, Louisiana, with information about ethylene 
oxide (EtO) and its health effects. EPA will reschedule the meeting at a later date to allow full participation 
from community members and other stakeholders.   
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